
LEE COUNTY PORT AUTHORITY

July 18, 2024
By email to: jdstilesfa transystems.com

Steven C. Hennigan, C.M., A.C.E.
Interim Executive Director

Mr. Jeffery Stiles,
TranSystcms Corporation d/b/a TranSystems Corporation Consultants

Richard Wm. Wesch
Port Authority Attorney Re: Request for Letters of Qualifications (LOQ) 25-0004MC for Design 

Services for the Southwest Florida International Airport (RSW) Rental 
Car Areas Relocation/Expansion and Associated Airport Improvements

Board of
Port Commissioners Dear Mr. Jeffery Stiles:

Mike Greenwell
The proposal submitted on behalf of TranSystems Corporation d/b/a 
TranSystems Corporation Consultants was deemed non-responsive for

Brian Hamman failure to meet material requirements of the referenced Letters of
Qualifications. Per the solicitation requirements in C.02 - Information to be

Cecil L Pendergrass Submitted, Section 11 - Requested Forms/Certifications/Licenscs, Form 4 - 
Respondent's Certification must have been provided at the time of the

Kevin Ruane submittal opening. The Authority can not accept this document after the 
solicitation deadline of 2:00 p.m. on July 2, 2024.

Ray Sandelli

The staff evaluation committee will recommend to the Airport Special 
Management Committee (ASMC) that the proposal not receive further 
evaluation.

If you have any questions, please call Matthew Catoc at (239-590-4565).

Sincerely,

Robert M. George
Procurement Manager

cc: Brian McGonagle, Administration
Robert Holborn, Port Attorney’s Office
Mark Fisher, Development
Emily Underhill, Development
Matthew Catoe, Procurement
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